
2ndNovember 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you verymuch to all the parents and carers whowere able to attend our parental
engagement events over the last week.

Wewelcomed 461 parents and carers into classrooms over the five days which was absolutely
fantastic to see. It was great to see the children wanting to show off all of the great work that
they do in their reading lessons andwe hope you found the visit useful.

If youweren't able to attend, remember that you can see your child's teacher anytime.

We have our next parental engagement event in the spring term and a date will be released in
the new year. This onewill have amaths focus andwe hope that you canmake it.

Wewelcome any feedback on our parental engagement events so please pass your thoughts
onto your child's teacher.

Wewould really appreciate it if you could click on the link below or scan theQR code for
Parent View and leave your feedback about your thoughts on Fulbridge Academy.

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk

Mr L Angier
Miss A Barnes
Vice Principals
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